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Comments: Banning motorized vehicles in this area is ridiculous, more recreation is done by motorist then by

people on foot of skis. An area shouldn't be taken away from one group of people just because someone doesn't

like snow machines or ATVs. In the areas that motorized recreation is done there is little to no people on foot of

non powered recreation. We all have to register our vehicles to ride in these areas, If you take them away then

there is no reason to register and will be your loss in revenue. The skiing and hiking clubs don't bring any

revenue to the table and using motorized equipment to groom there trails and maintain them is a double

standard.     


